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Thanksgiving Mass for the 117th Anniversary of the  

Proclamation of Philippine Independence  
 

 

   
 

              
 

 

 

Ambassador Belen F. Anota led the Embassy personnel and members of the 

Filipino community in Canberra in a Thanksgiving Mass on the occasion of the 

117th Anniversary of the Proclamation of Philippine Independence on 14 June 2015 

at St. Christopher’s Cathedral, Manuka.  

 

The mass was officiated by Msgr. John Woods and was organized by the Filipino 

Community Council of the ACT led by Ms. Cecille Flores. END 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


